Ref: Invitation to the Scientific-Practical Conference with International Participation dedicated to the 20
years of implementation of the Mandatory Health Insurance System in the Republic of Moldova

MS. Riina SIKKUT
Minister of Health Estonia

Dear Dr. ABU MERI,

It is a great honor and privilege to invite you to celebrate together the 20" anniversary of the implementation
of the Mandatory Health Insurance System in the Republic of Moldova during the Scientific-Practical
Conference with International Participation ,, The Republic of Moldova Mandatory Health
Insurance System: Achievements and Perspectives following 20 Years of its Implementation™ on 12
and 13 of September 2024. This will be an occasion to demonstrate through examples how the Mandatory
Health Insurance improves the access of population to the health services, where your insights and
leadership would be greatly valued.

The Conference purpose and objectives:
v" reflect on the development and impact of the MHI system on strengthen of the health system in the

Republic of Moldova;

v' analyse the achievements and challenges in universal health coverage and access to the essential
health services;

v" establish a comprehensive knowledge-sharing platform that fosters collaboration and exchange of
experience between professionals, experts within and outside the health sector, representatives of
public authorities, international organisations, academia and the associative sector.

The keynote speakers and participants will include government officials, academia, health professionals,
international experts and civil society representatives.

The Conference working languages: Romanian and English.

We would be grateful if you could consider making a speech or presentation during the anniversary event.
Please find attached the draft agenda of activities for the Scientific-Practical Conference with [nternational
Participation that will be held during 12-13 September 2024, in the Conference Room of the Radisson Blu
Hotel.

We look forward to receiving your confirmation of attendance by 15 July, 2024 to the me-mail:
maria.lifciu@cnam.gov.md.

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Ala NEMERENCO Ion DODON
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Minister of Health General Director of CNAM



